VISUAL ARTS JURY

October 21, 2010

The Visual Arts Jury held a called meeting on Thursday, October 21, 2010 at 4 p.m. in the Cultural Affairs Board Room, located at 1101 N. 1st St. Board members present were Lynn Barnett, Guinn Smith, Martha Kiel, Kathy Walker-Millar and Francine Carraro. Board members absent were Kathy Lawrence Bertsch, Marilyn Cluck, Darrel Knight, Jack Maxwell, Chris Proctor-Cleveland and Jack Harkins. Community Services staff present were Bob Cheatham, Parks Superintendent and Linda Hansen, Executive Secretary.

There was not a quorum so no business was discussed.